
June 5, 2003 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council     June 10, 2003 
 

WAVE PROGRAM 

 
 
The staff report and related material that was requested at the last meeting will be 
forwarded to you on Monday, June 9, 2003.  Redondo Beach has provided some 
additional information and, as a result, more time is needed to complete the staff report. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 


